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QR Code where parishioners can
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Here are bulletin announcements that you

can use for Bishop’s Annual Appeal 2024. If
you have any questions or need
additional/specific announcements, please
contact development@salinadiocese.org.

| |
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Option 1 -

Thanks to all our parishioners who have made their gift to the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.
Our parishis ____ % towards our goalof $___ . If you have not yet made a gift or
pledge, please return the pledge card you received in the mail or visit appeal.salinadiocese.org to
do it online. Through your generous support we can serve thousands of families and individuals
in the Diocese of Salina through outreach, formation, evangelization, and worship. Thank you-

we couldn’t do it without you!

Option 2 -

Thank you to all who have given so generously to the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. If you have
not yet made a gift or pledge, there is still time to participate. You can return your pledge card
in the offertory basket; mail it to Bishop’s Annual Appeal, PO Box 1696, Salina KS 67402 or give

online at appeal.salinadiocese.org.

Option 3 -

We are grateful to all who have pledged their support to the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. Your
gift will allow our Diocese to continue the mission and increase the opportunities to encounter
Christ. Remember, every gift counts, no matter how big or small. If you have not yet had the
opportunity to make your gift, you may do so at any time by placing your pledge card in the
collection basket or visiting appeal.salinadiocese.org. Thank you for your support!
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Option 4 -

As of (insert date of update),

(parish name) parishioners have contributed $

to the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. This represents % of our total number of

registered families. With 100% participation, we can make a major impact on the lives of
friends, families, and neighbors with more opportunities for encounters with Christ. If you have
not made your pledge of support, you may return your pledge form anytime in the collection or
make your gift online at appeal.salinadiocese.org. Remember, every gift counts, no gift is too
small and helps support the mission of our diocese.

Option 5 -

Did you know that the 2024 Bishop’s Annual Appeal runs through January 2025? This allows
members of our diocese to support the appeal at any point throughout the year, perhaps when it
is most financially feasible for them to do so. Any gift, large or small, can help support the
mission of our diocese and ensure that thousands across our diocese continue to encounter
Christ. You can return your pledge card anytime in the offertory basket; mail it to Bishop’s
Annual Appeal, PO Box 1696, Salina KS 67402 or give online at appeal.salinadiocese.org.

Option 6 -

Did you know that the Bishop’s Annual Appeal helps support the youth of our parish? The
Office of Youth Ministry allows young people to gather, grow in fraternity and come to know
God on a personal level through activities such as CYO Convention, NCYC, Prayer and Action,
Totus Tuus and more! Your gift to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal helps support our youth to
ensure continued encounters with Christ and promoting personal and spiritual growth. Give
today at appeal.salinadiocese.org.

Option 7 -

Did you know that the Bishop’s Annual Appeal helps support our clergy at all stages of their
vocation? From recruitment, seminary, ordination, serving parishes and through retirement.
Your gift to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal allows us to support those who have always prayed for
and supported us. Give today at appeal.salinadiocese.org.

If you have any questions, please contact development@salinadiocese.org.
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